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Stars of the week—Greenpark This weeks Earth Award Winners 

 

 

 

 

Online safety 

 

On Monday 28th January all our KS2 pupils will be participating in a safety online work-
shop led by West Yorkshire Police. Many of our children have received new mobile phones 
and games consoles for Christmas and the number of alarming incidents affecting the children whilst 
online is increasing.  

The sessions will hopefully make the children more aware of the dangers they can put themselves in 
and protect themselves whilst using the internet and in particular social media apps. 

Accelerated Reading 

Our first two pupils to be 

awarded a bronze badge in the 

accelerated reading scheme are 

Gabriel in keystage 1 and Zach in 

keystage 2. The children must  achieve 

100% in their reading tests at least ten 

times in order to reach this level. 

Well done boys. 

ADAM HESLOP CUP 

Last Friday both our girl and boy football teams played in the next 
round of the Adam Heslop cup. 

The boys won the final and are now through to the next round 
which is the West Yorkshire final. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The girls played really well as a team and Katie was named player of 
the tournament which was incredible. 

Well done to both teams and good luck boys at the next round. 



Mon 28th  Jan West Yorkshire Police— Y3-Y6 Safety online workshops 

Karate after school club 

Tues 29th Jan  

Mini Olympics after school club 

Wed 30th Jan Smartmove assembly 

Y4 swimming 

Cooking after school club 

Hudds Town after school club 

Thurs 31st Jan  

Fri 1st Feb SOW— Bankhouse 

 What's happening in school week beginning 28th January 
Weekly attendance % &  

number of pupils late in each class 

Northdene 97 0 

Bankhouse 97 0 

Greenpark 98 0 

Riverwood 99 3 

Springwood 98 3 

Calder 97 0 

Lydbrook 98 4 

Woodhouse 96 2 

 

           100 CLUB WINNERS 

           December winners 

1st prize   No. 30  A Baxter 

2nd prize No. 50 B Owen 

3rd Prize  No 57 T Foy 

January winners 

1st prize   No. 2  E Sharp 

2nd prize No. 17 L Guy 

3rd Prize  No 10 J Gornall 

You could be our next winner!   

Application forms available from 

the school office 

School Council News 

The school council met this week to discuss the design of the 
new play spaces in school. FOCSA are going to be working with 
the school council to support them with funding for the project.  

We will be looking for ideas from parents and children about 
what is needed to enhance the play spaces. This could be any-
thing from seating and benches to new play equipment or play-
ground markings e.g hopscotch, snakes and ladders etc.  

The biggest decision is what to do with the new area we now 
have by the old pond and polytunnel. Again, before we make 
any firm decisions, we will be looking to the children to tell us 
what they prefer, from another astro turf area or perhaps a 
quiet area where children can sit with their friends.  

School Ties 

Please can we re-
mind parents that 
the school tie is part of the 
uniform. If you are struggling 
to get into town to the uni-
form shop to purchase a new 
tie, we do now keep a stock 
in school. Please can we en-
sure all the children are in 
full uniform. 

SMARTMOVE 

On Wednesday 30th January a representative from the local SMARTMOVE 
charity who support homeless people and families in Calderdale is coming 
into school to lead an assembly on the issues of homelessness.  

We are then joining with all other local schools for Dress Down day on 
February 15th when we will be asking the children to bring in a small do-
nation of £1 to support the charity’s work. 

 

 


